

IST for parliamentarians

Udvalget for Videnskab og Teknologi (2. samling) UVT alm. del - Bilag 129 Offentligt

Mrs. Karen Munk Christensen Research committee FOLKETINGET Danmark

14 June 2005

"Learning to live with the internet: How European parliamentarians are adapting to the digital age"

Dear Mrs. Karen Munk Christensen

A few months ago we contacted you concerning the EPRI Knowledge activities and our recent workshop on the subject of Parliamentarians and their use of ICTs.

Please find enclosed several copies of a paper which was produced by Prof. Stephen Coleman (Oxford Internet Institute) and Bridie Nathanson (EPRI Knowledge), as a result of the research that we conducted earlier this year.

As part of the Committee Secretariat, we kindly ask you distribute the other copies of this paper to relevant members of your committee, and of course, we hope that you'll enjoy the read yourself!

We expect this article to contribute to the development of ICT strategies of parliamentarians, within and beyond their institutions.

This work is being followed up by the EPRI network with workshops, conferences, further studies and online discussions. The next workshop and study will be on the subject of best practice in *Consultation, parliaments & ICT*, as part of the Ministerial e-Government Conference, Manchester (UK), 24-25 November 2005.

We look forward to continued contact with you in the future.

Pridie Nathaun

Kind regards,

Bridie Nathanson EPRI Knowledge *Note

Publikationen er fremlagt i 2. udvalgssekretariat og kan lånes til gennemsyn ved henvendelse til Per Movritsen, lokal 5540.

WITH THE INTERNET

STEPHEN COLEMAN & BRIDIE NATHANSON

